

NDA GUILD OFFICER MEETING - DECEMBER 8, 2016

2016-2017 Mission Statement and Schoolwide Learning Expectations

We are Faithful Catholic Christian Witnesses:

- 1. We pray.
- 2. We are kind.

We are <u>diligent and lifelong learners:</u>

- 1. We are hard workers.
- 2. We are good listeners.

We are virtuous individuals:

- 1. We are humble,
- 2. We are honest.

UPCOMING EVENTS

- Staff Christmas Luncheon December 15th. Bess Wakeman is coordinating event for 6-8th grade classes.
- Catholic Schools Week January 30th February 3rd. We need a volunteer per grade to help with various tasks to plan for event.
- CSW Open House February 3rd. The Guild and it's officer's will help with reception, tours and hospitatlity.
- Tailgate Trivia February 3rd. Dave & Kimberly Lary, Monica Fogiliani, and Shannon Diltz are coordinating event, more details will soon come.

EVENTS REVIEW:

- NDA Shopping Day/Mom's Night Out Great turn out to the mom's night out happy hour at Westroot. Several stores participated but low attendance for shoppers.
- Trish McEvoy Event Event held at Nordstroms, 10% of proceeds will be donated to NDA. We are waiting to hear the total sales/donations.
- San Diego Wine & Beer Co. A big thank you to the Francke Family for hosting a shopping fundraiser to raise money for NDA. 10% of sales were donated back to the school.
- Mint Studio Proposal studio has offered to host a mom's night out craft event, a portion of the sales will be donated back to school.

DAD'S CLUB UPDATE - JOHN LEK

Dad's Club is going strong. Great attendance at the meetings with a lot of enthusiasm for ideas and help for NDA.

WCEA/WASC UPDATE

Visits will take place March 15, 16 and 17th.

- Visit will highlight kids at best
- A serious of documents will be available for review
- Ideas will be presented on how school can improve and some marketing ideas to build enrollment.

PROJECTS

- Backpack Hooks Carla Francavilla has visited other campuses and found a solution to clean up campus but
 providing a designated area with hooks for the backpacks. Currently they are on the stored on the floor
 outside the classrooms and it does not look very neat. One grade level will be test them out, if all goes well
 the school plans to implement them for each grade.
- Clean Up Guild Closet & Basement Carla Francavilla and Michelle Lamkin have spent numerous hours cleaning up and organizing the closet and basement.
- John Huber & Ken Hood will be bringing samples of nut butters from a new company that they are starting. They would like some feedback on their samples.